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ATTORNEY GENERAL’S MINISTRY 

VITAL STATISTICS UNIT 
Tel: (501) 223-5625/223-7405 

Corner Queen Street and Barrack Road 

Belize City, Belize, Central America 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Temporary Closure of the Vital Statistics Unit (Belize City) 

 

Belize City, September 1, 2020.  

The Attorney General’s Ministry informs the public of the temporary closure and 

suspension of services offered by or at the VITAL STATISTICS UNIT (Belize 

City), effective immediately. 

This temporary suspension of services and closure is for the sanitization of the office 

situated at corner Barrack Road and Queen Street, Belize City.  

Tentatively, we will re-open to the public on September 7, 2020.  We must apologize 

for this closure, but it is necessary to safeguard our staff and clients.  

Apologies for any inconvenience that this closure may cause and we look forward 

to providing our services to the public upon our return.  

   

  

 

 


